
North Carolina 
Department of Administration 

Pat McCrory, Governor Bill Daughtridge, Jr., Secretary 

Ms. Gail Mouut 
North Carolina Department of Commerce 
Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 

September 3, 2014 

Re: SCH File# 14-E-4600-0451; Application of Carolina Solar Energy II, LLC for Certificate 
to construct a 4.99 MW Solar Photovoltaic Electric Generating Facility in Martin Co. 
Docket #SP-2363, Sub 8. 

Dear Ms. Mouut: 

The above referenced environmental impact information has been reviewed through the State 
Clearinghouse uuder the provisions of the North Carolina Environmental Policy Act. 

Attached to this letter are additional comments made in the review of this document. Because of the 
nature of the comments, it has been determined that no further State Clearinghouse review action on 
your part is needed for compliance with the North Carolina Environmental Policy Act. The attached 
comments should be taken into consideration in project development. 

Attachments 

cc: Region Q 

Mailing Address: 
1301 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-1301 

Sincerely, 

C' kQfut-
c~Best 
State Environmental Review Clearinghouse 

Telephone: (919)807-2425 
Fax (919)733-9571 

State Courier#51-0IMOO 
e-mail state.clearinghouse@doa.nc.gov 

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer 

Location Address: 
116 West Jones Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 



Governor Pat McCrory 
Secretary Susan Kluttz 

August 19, 2014 

April Montgomery 

North Carolina Department of Cultural Resources 
State Historic Preservation Office 

Ramona 1-f. Bartos, Ad1ni11istrato1· 

Reap Renewable Energy and Preservation 
PO Box 1806 
Sanford, NC 27330 

Office of Archives and History 
Deputy Secretary Kevin Cherry 

Re: Construct 4.99 MW Carolina Solar Energy II Solar Farm, 19919 US 64, Williamston, 
Docket SP-2363 Sub 8, Martin County, CH 14-0930 

Dear Ms. Montgomery: 

Thank you for your email of August 14, 2014, concerning the above project. 

We have conducted a review of the project and are aware of no historic resources which would be affected by 
the project. Therefore, we have no comment on the project as proposed. 

The above comments are made pursuant to Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act and the 
Advisory Council on Historic Preservation's Regulations for Compliance with Section 106 codified at 36 CFR 
Part 800. 

Thank you for your cooperation and consideration. If you have questions concerning the above comment, 

contact Renee Gledhill-Earley, environmental review coordinator, at 919-807-6579 or·'·'···'·'''''''*'·''''''·"··''"· 
•;_;1i:J.s1y!/\;Lt1;1.l.t.:l:.)l,1.>.Y.. In all future commwucation concen1ing this project, please cite the above referenced 
tracking number. 

Sincerely, 

,Ramona M. Bartos 

Location: 109 East Jooes Street, Raleigh NC 27601 Mailing Address: 4617 I\{ail Service Center, Raleigh NC 27699-4617 Telephone/Fax: (919) 807-6570/807-6599 


